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Oregon’s current mail-in voting system is the best, most accessible system I’ve 

encountered. Having lived in four states, I know how difficult and cumbersome in-

person voting can be. For people with inflexible schedules, limited time or access to 

transportation, mobility restrictions, etc., in-person voting is overly burdensome and 

unnecessary. Additionally, mail-in voting and the corresponding pamphlets, ensure 

every person has an opportunity  not only to vote, but to be educated when they vote. 

For these reasons, I strongly oppose this bill. 


